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Addendum No. 1 

 
 

Request for Proposals ES-20-06 
Engineering Consulting Services Redesign of Cummings Road Regional Transfer Station 

 
The addendum is being issued prior to the closing of the Request for Proposals to provide further information, make 
changes to, or to clarify the Contract Documents and is to be read, interpreted and coordinated with all other parts of 
the Contract Documents. In the case of a conflict with the balance of the documents, this Addendum shall govern. 
Proponents shall attach a signed copy of this addendum to their proposal. This addendum shall form part of the 
Service Agreement. 
 
Question: Based on the Contract finish date of October 31, 2020 (RFP Section 6.3) and the project timeline given in 
RFP Section 11.1, we have assumed that this RFP only includes preliminary design, detailed design, construction 
tender package production and facility Master Plan preparation, and does not include tender support or construction 
supervision or inspection.  Is this assumption correct?  If our assumption is correct, would the RDFFG please issue a 
revised Section 8.0, Item 2?  Currently it reads as though tender and construction support services are included (see 
screenshot below) 
 

2. A detailed design of the transfer station.  
 
The detailed design shall include all required testing, permits, detailed design drawings, specifications, 
preparation of the construction tender package, administrative and technical support throughout the tender 
and construction processes and construction supervision and inspection;  

 
Answer: Please review the below changes to Section 6.3 Contract Duration to the following: 
 

6.3 Contract Duration 
 
This Contract will commence on May 1, 2020, with the Regional District’s acceptance of the successful 
proponent’s proposal, and conclude October 31, 2021, with the submission of final reports and drawings. A 
possible extension of this contract may be considered if agreeable to both parties. The Regional District retains 
the right of approval or rejection of any contract extension. 

 
With the conclusion of Contract on October 31, 2021, the works will include, but not be limited to, tender support or 
construction supervision or inspection throughout the project until the agreed upon completion date. 
 
Question: Would the Regional District of Fraser-Fort George please grant a 1-week extension to the RFP closing date? 
 
Answer: The Regional District of Fraser-Fort George will not extend the RFP closing date. 
 
 
Date: March 2, 2020 
 
Addendum No. 1 Received. 
 
 
              
Signature of Proponent      Name of Proponent 
 
Inquiries relating to this RFP may be directed to: 

 
 

 
Anson Hardjojo 
Solid Waste and Waste Diversion Coordinator 
Regional District of Fraser-Fort George 
155 George Street, Prince George, BC V2L 1P8 
Phone: 250-960-4400 / Fax: 250-562-8676 
Email: anson.hardjojo@rdffg.bc.ca  

http://www.rdffg.bc.ca/
mailto:anson.hardjojo@rdffg.bc.ca

